
GENERAL INTEREST CONTINUING EDUCATION CLASSES OFFERED AT 
NORTHWEST IOWA COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

 

Northwest Iowa Community College, Sheldon, Iowa, will be offering two general interest continuing 

education courses: Wonderful Walls and Basic Spanish Conversation.  For more information or to register 

for either of the following classes, contact the Continuing Education Division at Northwest Iowa Community 

College at 712-324-5061, or toll free at 1-800-352-4907. 

Wonderful Walls - NCC will be offering the class “Wonderful Walls” on Monday, October 2, from 6:00 

to 9:00 p.m. in Room 367 of Building C on the College campus. In this class, participants will learn to create 

wonderful walls by using simple painting techniques that add warmth, texture, and color to your rooms.  

Stencil, sponge painting, and rag rolling are among the techniques taught in this hands-on class.  A supply 

list will be sent following preregistration. A fee will be charged for the course. 

Basic Spanish Conversation - NCC will be offering a six-session “Basic Spanish Conversation” class 

beginning on Thursday, October 5.  The class will meet weekly from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. in Room 222 of 

Building B on the NCC campus.  This class will teach basic Spanish conversation skills.  Gain an 

understanding of basic Spanish sentence structure, and gain and insight into cultural differences that impact 

communication. A fee of $75.00 will be charged for the course and includes a book. 
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